Mr. L. H. Brotherson, Supt. of Buildings and Grounds, Board of Education, 10th and Splitlog, Kansas City, Kansas.

Dear L. H.:

You were fine to do what you did in regard to Paul Buckman. I appreciate your friendly cooperation. It certainly must have made a fine impression on Paul.

Jack is still in the hospital with flu. Tough break for a youngster just getting started, but we are hoping he will pull out, both physically and academically.

Appreciatively yours,

FCA: AH Director of Physical Education.